
From: Steph Mifflin
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Parcel Combination CB-19-00014
Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 12:16:49 PM

Hello!
 
I was out to Mr. Stancil’s property yesterday to close out his building permit BP-19-00777. He
removed the range and other cooking sources from the existing building so it is no longer classified
as a single family residence.
 
He mentioned his parcel combination was contingent on this J
 
Let me know if you need anything else!
 
Stephanie Mifflin
Certified Building Inspector
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
steph.mifflin@co.kittitas.wa.us
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